
 

 

Summer, 2023 
 
 
Dear GCASD Families: 
 

The Grove City Area United Way will once again hold our Stuff the Bus program this coming 
school year.  The purpose of this program is to provide new school supplies including backpacks 
for children in need who reside within the Grove City Area School District community.  School 
supplies will be distributed prior to the start of school in the fall. 
 

These supplies typically consist of the following: 
 
Backpacks   Three ring binders   Portfolios 
Notebooks   Pencils     Pencil boxes    
Rulers    Calculators    Colored pencils  
Erasers    Scissors    Glue/Glue Sticks  
Pens    Book covers    Pencil sharpeners 
Crayons   Markers     
 
These items are being made available free of charge to children in Grove City whose families 
are in financial need.  If your child is in need of any of these items and you are not in the 
position to purchase them yourself, please complete and mail the reverse side of this letter to 

the Grove City Area United Way no later than Friday August 11th.  Feel free to make 

copies or add additional sheets if necessary. 
 
The Grove City Area United Way will contact you prior to the start of school in the fall to discuss 
your request. 
 
These items are being made on a first-come, first-serve basis.   Although we want to assist as 
many families as possible, there may not be enough supplies to meet all of the requests so 
PLEASE submit your request as soon as possible. The fact that you submit the request form 
does not guarantee that we will be able to provide your children with anything. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Foley 
Executive Director 


